
 
 

Green Cross Health (NZX: GXH) 

Special dividend announcement 

GREEN CROSS HEALTH DECLARES SPECIAL DIVIDEND 

4 April 2023, AUCKLAND, NZ: Listed primary healthcare provider Green Cross Health, the Group 

behind Unichem, Life Pharmacy and The Doctors, has declared a special dividend of 28 cents per 

share. The special dividend declaration follows the successful divestment of Green Cross Health’s 

Community Health division at the end of February 2023. 

The Green Cross Health Board remains committed to the continued growth of the Company, both 

organically and through acquisition.  

The special dividend amount of $40 million is due to be paid on 28 April 2023. 

 

 

Contact: 

Ben Doshi 

ben.doshi@gxh.co.nz 

 

Rachael Newfield 

rachael.newfield@gxh.co.nz 

About Green Cross Health 

Green Cross Health (NZX: GXH) is a trusted New Zealand primary healthcare provider with 

multidisciplinary healthcare teams with the purpose of working together to support healthier 

communities. Green Cross Health is focused on creating sustainable healthcare solutions with 

positive outcomes and experiences. 

 

New Zealand owned and operated, Green Cross Health operates under branded groups Unichem and 

Life Pharmacies and The Doctors medical centres, to provide support, care and advice to diverse 

New Zealand communities. 

 

Green Cross Health provides convenient access to professional healthcare with 345 Unichem and Life 

Pharmacies covering almost every New Zealand community, as well as 61 medical centres caring for  

385,000 enrolled patients. 

 


